

TEXAS GAME WARDEN

Recruiter's Corner

July 2017



Career FAQ (Law Enforcement Internship Program)

When does the law enforcement internship program begin and end? The internship program begins in late May and early June of each year, and ends the last weekend of July.

Are internships paid or unpaid? The internship program has both paid and unpaid positions available.

Is there housing or a housing allowance provided for the internship? Typically there are no housing allowances available due to the logistics of where the intern will be working.

Where are the internship positions located? Law enforcement intern positions are available statewide. If an applicant is selected for the internship program, they have the ability to choose their work location throughout the State of Texas. The location decision is generally based upon where they reside or where they can secure housing during the internship.

Please visit our Jobs & Careers page in November for the law enforcement summer internship job postings and opportunities.

Law Enforcement Off the Pavement

www.tpwd.texas.gov/warden

DID YOU KNOW

All past editions of the Recruiter's Corner newsletter can be found through the TPWD Career Opportunities link. Some previous editions include topics such as:

- Education
- Duty Station
- Physical Readiness
- Pay and Advancement
- Specialized Teams
- Application Process

Go check them all out!

TEXAS GAME WARDEN RECRUITING (512) 389-8817



Kevin Malonson Lt. Game Warden



Eric Howard

Game Warden VI



Joann Garza-Mayberry Game Warden IV, Editor